
Next Sunday, 23rd October, is World Mission
Sunday, when the Holy Father invites all
Catholics to contribute to a special collection
for Missio, his charity for world mission.
Please support Missio in helping missionaries to
work alongside communities throughout the
world that are poor or in need, regardless of
their background or belief.
Join us on this special day, that unites Catholics
all over the world in prayer and celebration of
our Church’s mission to share God’s love with all
people. Please call 020 7821 9755 or visit Missio’s
website to give a single gift, set up a Direct
Debit, and Gift Aid your donation if possible.

Our two courses, ‘Sycamore’ and ‘Care for Our
Common Home’ have been well attended to
date and new participants are very welcome to
come along.
Sycamore is an informal course about the
Christian faith and its relevance for life today,
and takes place each Thursday from 7-9pm, at
St Charles Borromeo Church, Hadfield. Each
session begins with a light meal, followed by a
short film and time for discussion. To ask a
question about Sycamore please email:

sycamore.enquiry@glossopcatholics.org.uk

Care for our Common Home takes place each
Monday 7.30 – 9.00pm, at St Mary Crowned
Church, and explores some key themes of
Laudato Si’, in which Pope Francis addresses
eco and social justice, grounded in faith and
prayer. The series will conclude with a shared
Liturgy on Care for our Common Home.

A Message from the PPC:

Wreath Making Workshop:

Our next workshop event is taking place on
Saturday 3rd of December at St Mary’s Church.
Times to be confirmed. There will be spaces for
up to 15 people to make a wreath and
decorate a pre-made one.

The cost is £20 for the two wreaths. The use of
glue guns will be required. If you have
additional cones/feathers/natural materials that

you’d like to use, bring them along.
Refreshments will be available.

Please add your name to the list at the back of
church, or speak to Ann (ASC) or Jenny (SMC)
for further details.
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A HUGE THANK YOU FROM THE CAFOD TEAM –

to everyone who donated and supported the

Harvest Activities during Family Fast Week.

On a wet and windy Fast Day, 11 parishioners

met together for a hearty soup lunch in the

Church Hall, and on Sunday, a good number of

us enjoyed a relaxed, friendly breakfast in

Church after Mass.

Amounts raised: Soup Lunch £48, Breakfast

£161.55, Cafod House Collection Boxes £52.03, St

Mary’s Fast Day Collection £147.90, giving a

grand total of £409.48 plus an additional £21.25

for Gift Aided Donations. A great result!

THANK YOU!

The PPC Reports:

It’s a place where we invite people to call in for

a cuppa, and find out what’s happening in the

Glossop Catholic Parishes. We opened last

Saturday, and it was well attended by familiar

faces and by people in town who popped in.

The next ‘Drop-ins’ will be on the 12th of

November, then the 10th of December. All are

welcome, especially volunteers to help.

The Bureau on the ground floor, with the

entrance to the right of Sandra’s flower shop.

To enhance our presence in
the town, we have hired the
Volunteer Bureau on Henry

Street on the second
Saturday of each month for a

‘Drop-in’.
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The Week Ahead(ASC=All Saints Church,SMH=St Mary’s Hall,SMC=St Mary’s Church, SMS = St Mary’s School)

Parish Mass Book: This weekend’s readings: p.152, Gloria p. 9, Creed p.11

Saturday 15th

6.00pm,

St Teresa of Jesus (of Avila), Virgin and Doctor

ASC Vigil Mass (The People of the Parishes)

Sunday 16th

9.15am,

11.15am,

Twenty Ninth Sunday of the Year

SMC Holy Mass (The welfare of Helena’s friends (HR))

ASC Holy Mass (Thomas Eyre RIP – Anniversary (MM))

Monday 17th

9.30am,

7.30pm,

St Ignatius of Antioch, Bishop and Martyr

SMS St Mary’s School Mass, All welcome (The welfare of Helena’s friends, CH&P (HR))

SMC Care for our Common Home, Session 5 (to finish by 9pm)

Tuesday 18th St Luke, Evangelist, Feast

Fr Martin will offer Holy Mass today, Intention to be announced

Wednesday 19th

10.00am,

St Philip Howard, Martyr, Feast

SMC St Philip Howard School Mass (Tracey Jeacock & Tracey Mills – Former St Philip
Howard School staff (CH))

Thursday 20th

9.30am,
10.30am,

11.00am,

11.00am,

7.00 – 9.00pm,

Feria

Holy Mass at St Charles, Hadfield, SK13 1PQ

Holy Mass at The Annunciation, New Mills, SK22 3BW

SMC Grotto clearing

SMC Christmas Fayre planning meeting

St Charles Church, Hadfield, Sycamore Session 6, The Bible

Please pray for today's meeting of the Council of the Oscotian Society, which
supports the work of Oscott College training priests and deacons.

Friday 21st

7.00pm,

7.30pm,

Feria

SMC Prayer Group

SMC Holy Mass (Shenny De Martinez RIP – Second Anniversary (BB))

Saturday 22nd

10.00 – 10.30am,

6.00pm,

Feria

SMC Confessions

ASC Vigil Mass (The Intentions of Helena Rakicka (CH&P))

Second collection for World Mission Sunday

Sunday 23rd

9.15am,

11.15am,

Thirtieth Sunday of the Year – World Mission Sunday

SMC Holy Mass (Erica Hankins (Nee Griffin) RIP (AU))

ASC Holy Mass (The People of the Parishes)

Second collection for World Mission Sunday

More dates for the Diary:

Sunday 23rd October: World Mission Sunday.

Saturday 19th November: All Saints and St Mary’s churches open from 12 noon – 2pm.

The GLOSSOP ROSARY will continue on Monday 17th October with the Joyful Mysteries.

The Holy Father’s Prayer Intentions for October:

We pray for the Church, ever faithful and courageous in preaching the Gospel; may it be a
community of solidarity, fraternity and welcome, always living in an atmosphere of synodality.

Please remember in your prayers this week:

Philomena Brennan who asks for prayers for healing and relief from a long standing problem.

Don and Roseline McLeish who are unwell. Harry Sweeney, who is recovering from an operation.

If you would like to receive the Newsletter by e-mail each week (usually sent out on Saturday
afternoon), please send a message to Liz Nash, the Editor, at newsletter@glossopcatholics.org.uk


